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Hello,
A friend of mine asked me to share my input on our children wearing masks this fall so | am submitting my thoughts. |
have 3 children - a fourth grader, a first grader and my third child is not yet in the LVJUSD school system as he's still

in preschool.

We are comfortable with the kids wearing masks at school while indoors aligned with CDC and OSHA guidance at this
time. | would also be comfortable with the kids not wearing masks at all but to protect the teachers, staff, and each
other | am happy to have our kids wear masks if that means they will be able to be on campus full time this school
year. Being at school on campus is the most important to our family, the kids are beyond ready to be back on campus.
We want the teachers to feel safe so we'll do our part to make them feel safe.

Our kids have been at a summer program wearing masks indoors through the day, no masks when outdoors, and they
are fine, easily adjusted to it. Wearing masks at school would not be an issue for us nor a big change for our kids

considering their summer program.

Regards
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